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In line with NZ Transport Agency Waka Kotahi (NZTA), policy, this response will soon be published on 
our website, with personal information removed. If you would like to discuss this reply with NZTA, 
please contact Ministerial Services by email at official.correspondence@nzta.govt.nz. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Amy Moorhead 
National Manager - Policy 




